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Dated 6
th
 December, 2018. 

To, 

The Managing Director, 

Odisha State Civil Supplies Corporation Ltd, 

C/2, Nayapalli, 

Bhubaneswar-751012. 

 

Dear Sir, 

  

Sub: Receipt of CMR and creation of adequate space thereof. 

 

 Most respectfully we would like to bring to your kind notice that agreements 

have already been executed by the Custom Millers even in late procuring districts and 

paddy purchase centers are likely to start by about next 5 to 10 days. As a result, the 

delivery of resultant CMR by these districts will commence by end of current month 

and will take momentum from the month of January and onwards and meeting the 

requirement of CMR in local districts may not be a problem. 

 

 We understand that Lifting arrangement of CMR for Reserve Storage of 75,000 

MT has been planned in some late procuring districts for the months of Jan’19 and 

Feb’19. This may create space problem in the local districts to receive CMR once it 

gets momentum. 

 

 We therefore, request your honour that in view of expected delivery of CMR in 

these districts, the lifting arrangement made vide OSCSC Letter No.18051 

Dt.19.11.18 for creation of reserve stock may kindly be reviewed and kept in 

abeyance to the extent possible to ensure availability of adequate storage space for 
timely and smooth receipt of CMR during the current KMS. This will also help in 

avoiding unnecessary payment of transport charges on such long distance movement 

of stock. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

(Santosh Kr. Agrawal), 

Chairman. 

 

 


